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Kerkman Statement on Barca Appointment as DOR Secretary 
 
“Although I will miss Representative Peter Barca’s contributions in the Wisconsin State 
Assembly, I am glad to note that the State of Wisconsin will continue to benefit from his 
leadership in his new role as the Secretary of the Wisconsin Department of Revenue. 
I've always appreciated Rep. Barca’s experience and statesmanship and have valued 
our good working relationship in serving Kenosha County. I look forward to working 
with Representative Barca in his new role.” 


